
 

 

Welcome! From the 
Friends of Abbey Farm 
PTA  

About Us  

We are the friends of Abbey farm PTA, a group of parent volunteers who 
established the PTA in July 2023. Most schools have a PTA, it exists to raise valuable 
funds to enhance, enrich and improve the learning experiences for all pupils.  At 
Abbey Farm we have a unique challenge; as a very new school, that is not yet full 
we have much more we need to buy with a lot less resources available. 

Despite being a newly formed PTA we've already made a significant impact in our 
first year, we've organised several children's discos, a highly successful Christmas 
fair and our first adult craft event. Additionally, local businesses have contributed 
by providing after school treats and we recently hosted our own sunflower growing 
competition. We couldn’t have done this without the help of our committee—a 
team of parent volunteers.  We aim to make all our events inclusive and affordable 
for everyone and have big plans for our second year, but we need more hands to 
bring them to life. If you are interested in joining the PTA please e-mail us 
(friendsofabbeyfarmpta@gmail.com), contact us on social media or meet us at 
our next event - look out for high viz vests!  

We look forward to meeting you all very soon.  

How can you help? 

Volunteer- it would be great to have more members of the PTA to 

come up with ideas and plan events. If you can’t commit to that,  

volunteering to help run a one-off  event such as manning a stall, 

would be much appreciated. 

Attend and participate in events—any money raised at any PTA 

events will go into the school fund. We had to cancel a couple of 

events this year due to low uptake.  

Donate items – unwanted presents make perfect tombola or raffle 

prizes!  

Use your contacts – if you know of anyone that might be able to 

offer their services or donate items or raffle prizes, please reach out 

to them to see if they’d be willing to support. 

Raise as you spend – raise money easily is by joining 

easyfundrairsing. Whenever you shop at certain online retailers they 

will donate a percentage to us with no additional cost to you. Scan 

the QR code to download the app.  

Follow us on Instagram @friendsofabbeyfarm_PTA – to keep up to 

date with news and events.  

Upcoming events 

More informaƟon on these events will be 
shared in the school weekly newsleƩer 

Bags2School collecƟon—donate your unwanted 
clothes— 16th September 

PTA Annual General MeeƟng— Date TBC  

Halloween Disco—25th October   

Christmas Fair—Date TBC 

 


